
JMT and PWC Staff Meeting 

Wednesday, November 27, 2024 

Webex 

Attendees: Wade Hugh, David Nelson, Ed Davidson, Jennifer Cinelli-Miller, Melody Aguilera 

 

Discussed December 5th itinerary 

• Discussed the planned itinerary of sites 
o Waiting to hear from DCOAG Residents for locations within their 

communities.  
• Confirmed testing will begin at 4:20 am 

Discussed adding a meeting per the request of DCOAG members to continue the 
discussion of the Noise Ordinance 

• Will try to coordinate a date in December 

Discussed the County establishing fees to cover costs of reviewing sound studies. 

• This would relate to new construction projects. 

 

Next Meeting 

Dec 5- JMT/David Nelson – Visit to PWC  

 

Meeting adjourned 

 

 

 


